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November 14, 2014 

 

 

 IMPORTANT PROVIDER NOTICE 

Medicare Part D Information 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Pharmacy Provider 

 
Independence Blue Cross (IBC) a client of FutureScripts® a Catamaran Company™, is making some 
changes Effective 1/1/2015. Catamaran is currently the Third Party Administrator for all Medicare 
Part D business.  There will be new ID cards along with new ID numbers issued to Medicare Part D 
members.  As always to ensure you receive the proper processing information always ask the 
member for their new Member ID cards. Member ID will now be 12 numeric digits. The 
appearance of the ID cards may vary from client to client, please reference the appropriate section 
with BIN/PCN/RxGroup and ID numbers that are needed for processing. You will find an example ID 
card below. Do not hesitate to call us should you receive any eligibility rejection on these plans.   
 
 
As always, should you have any additional questions, please feel free to reach out to the Catamaran 
Provider Relations team at Provider.Relations@CatamaranRx.com or call 1-866-391-1164 to speak 
to Provider Relations Personnel. 
 
 
*********For Payer sheets related to this information please visit our Provider Portal at 
www.catamaranrx.com/pharmacy ********** 

 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Catamaran  
Provider Relations 
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